To: OIP

From: William Fernandes, 127560-23666514@requests.muckrock.com
RE: FBI FOIA 1542046-000

To Whom it May Concern:

| would like to appeal this response on ‘adequacy of search’.

In the attached production from the FTC, it appears some outliers exist referencing
Director Christopher Wray as well as an address for the company being cited in Israel.

| would like to have the entity complete the search again.

s/

William Fernandes



